
 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

Bridgewater Township, NJ 

Fire District #2 

 

 

Regular Meeting:      Date: 7-15-15 

       

In accordance with the “Open Act Sunshine Law” the regular meeting was called to 

order by our Chairman Debra Brown at 7:30 p.m. 

 

The flag salute was led by all and roll call of the board was taken: 

 

Present: Debbie Brown (P ), Joseph Langon (P ), Chris Ireland (P ) Gloria Langon 

(P ), John Marsigliano ( P). 

Also Present:  Jamie Brown,   Rob Hanlon, and Phil Langon.  The minutes from the 

previous meeting were sent to board members.  Are there any corrections or 

deletions.  A motion was made by John Marsigliano and seconded by Chris Ireland 

to accept the minutes. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Previous Balance $ 246,780.18 

We Received  $   97,419.15 

Deposit on 103 $   12,500.00 

New Balance  $ 323,409.06 

A motion to accept the treasurer’s report was made by John Marsigliano and 

seconded by Chris Ireland and all were in favor 

 

Correspondence: 

1) None 

    

A motion to pay the bills and accept the correspondence was made by John 

Marsigliano and seconded by Chris Ireland and all were in favor. 

 

Meeting open to the public: 7:50pm 

 

Meeting closed to the public: 7:51 pm 

 

Chief’s Report:  Yes Report handed in. 

1. Debra Brown read report  

2. Chief’s car to go NexTech 



 

Chief Engineer’s Report: Yes Report handed in. 

Joh Marsigliano read report. 

 

Rescue Squad Chief:    Yes Report handed in. 

All registrations for Rescue Squad vehicles – need to be re-registered license 

plates so they say ambulance 

New ambulance final inspection early August  

 

Old Business: 

1) New ambulance on schedule  

2) No news on new Pierce truck 

3) Board approved Macco painting of old ambulance for fire police 

4) Bay floors/steps finished but grates not finished we did pay final payment.  

They will return to finish grates this is work they volunteered to do w/o 

payment. 

5) We are proceeding with driving policies - working meeting scheduled with 

newspaper notice for 7-31-15 

6) Member suspension still not resolved Rich Braslow working on  

7) LOSAP – release funds 

 

New Business 

John Marsigliano brought up about receiving more points for work details this 

was decided upon mutually with the chief and will remain as is. 

 

Being there is no other business to bring before the board, a motion to adjourn the 

meeting was made by John Marsigliano and seconded by Chris Ireland and all were 

in favor. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Gloria Langon, Secretary 

Board of Fire Commissioners  

Bridgewater Fire District #2 


